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 COUNTY WELCOMES TROOPS HOME 

 

On Friday, April 30, 2010 Columbia County will welcome home approximately 120 local soldiers who are being 

decommissioned in Tigard and transported to the St. Helens Armory on Friday, April 30, 2010.   

 

The vehicle carrying soldiers back home to Columbia County will travel from Tigard through Scappoose and St. 

Helens between 11:30 a.m. and 12:30 p.m.   Everyone is encouraged to turn out and support our troops. 
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